Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/31/2024 4:47:57 AM

First name: Heidi

Last name: McJunkin

Organization:

Title:

Comments: As a family of avid rock climbers, we are COMPLETELY, against the current proposal to ban fixed
anchors in wilderness areas. These important SAFETY tools allow the climbing community to enjoy these areas.
Many of these areas have been used by conscientious ckimbers for decades. In n general climbers are invested
in conservation and keeping these areas wild.

Do NOT ban fixed anchors.



